Madalyn Letellier

From: Cobble Hill Village Condo Trust_

Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 9:59 AM
To: Public Comments
Subject: 61 Washington Street Garage License Hearing

This email is from an external source. Use caution responding to it, opening attachments or clicking links.

Dear City Clerk,

Please confirm this business is not able to apply for resident parking permits. Our neighborhood and streets are already
crowded and have very limited parking spaces.

Also the business card has the name of "Ravelo's Auto Sales & Repair" on it, will this licence allow the business to "Sell"
used cars in this location or is it just an "auto repair shop". We have concerns about too much additional traffic if this is a
used car dealer.

Sincerely,
Po Chan





